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and environmental intent of the Greenbelt.

Conflict with Planning Policy
1. The proposal appears inconsistent with the Provincial Policy Statement (2020), which directs
growth toward established settlement areas supported by existing infrastructure.

2. It may also be at odds with the City of Vaughan’s Official Plan, which promotes sustainable,
transit-oriented, and community-supported development.
Such a proposal could be vulnerable to policy-based appeals or legal challenges.
Inadequate Infrastructure Capacity

1. The local area is already experiencing significant pressure on roads, schools, emergency
services, and other public infrastructure.
2. Intensifying development without corresponding investment in public infrastructure will
compromise both safety and quality of life for residents.

Environmental Impact
1.The removal of mature green space within a sensitive ecological zone would result in
irreversible loss of biodiversity and natural heritage.
2. The Greenbelt plays a vital role in climate mitigation, water filtration, and habitat protection—all
of which are at risk with this proposal.

Lack of Meaningful Public Consultation

1. Residents have not been adequately engaged or consulted during the planning process.

2. Strong community opposition should be reflected in Council’s deliberations, in line with
commitments to transparency and accountability in municipal decision-making.
Request:

I respectfully urge Vaughan Council and Planning Staff to:
 
1.Reject Development Proposal 19T-25V002 based on its non-conformity with provincial and
municipal planning frameworks;
 
2. Uphold the intent and integrity of the Greenbelt Plan and Greenbelt Act;
 
3. Prioritize long-term environmental sustainability, community input, and responsible urban 

Please include this letter as part of the official public record for Proposal 19T-25V002.
We respectfully request that our concerns be formally recorded and that we be notified of all future
meetings and decisions regarding this application.



Kind Regards,
Luan Troka




